PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF HUNTINGTON BEACH

Motice of Public Hearing on the Proeposed City Budget for Fiseal Year 2023/2024

Motice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City Council of the City of
Huntington Beach for the purpose of considering the City Budget for Fiscal Year 2023/2024.
The Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2023/2024 totals 508,818,053 including General Fund
Expenditures of $285,564,240. The public hearing is scheduled in the Council Chambers of the
Civic Center, located at 2000 Main Street on Tuesday. June 6, 2023 at 6:00pm.

The public may obtain copies of the Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 20232024 from the City's
website at hitp:Jwww huntingtonbeachca.gov,

All interested persons are invited to altend o espress their opinions for, or against, the
Proposed Budget with written or oral comments. Written communications to the City Council
should be directed to the Office of the City Clerk at the address below. Further information may
be obtained fram the Finance Department, 2000 Main Street, Huntington Beach, CA, 92648-
2702 or by telephons (714) 536-5630.

The City of Huntington Beach endeavors to accommodate persons of handicapped status in the
admission or access to, or treatment or employment in, city programs or aclivities. The City of
Huntington Beach is an equal opportunity employer.

Dated: May 25, 2023 and June 1, 2023 City of Huntington Beach
By: Robin Estanislau, City Clerk
2000 Main Street
Huntington Beach, CA 92648-2702
Telephone: (714) 536-5227
hetp-ihuntingfonbeachca.gowiHBPublicComments/




